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Breakfast club scheme early adopters - Have you been selected?

27 Jan 2025

Schools that have been selected as Breakfast club scheme early adopters have now been told if they have been successful.

Ealing would like to support schools through this process and as such we would like to hear from those schools that have been selected.

Support

We would like to arrange some networking opportunities for those taking part so that peer support can be offered and we can get a good understanding of the
benefits and challenges of the scheme.

If your school has been selected as an early adopter for the breakfast club scheme please let me know by Monday 3 February by completing this form 
https://forms.office.com/e/sLpPE5pAKe
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